
IŜŀŘǘŜŀŎƘŜǊ !ǿŀǊŘǎ 

 Tree Frogs   Kaiya 

 Koalas    Laityn 

 Pandas Whole Class 

 Tigers Whole Class 

    

BROADWAY BUGLE 
 

Friday 14th July  2023 
 

Tel: 01386 852485   Email: office@broadway.worcs.sch.uk 

Message from Mr Poultney:  

What an exciting week we have had. The highlight, of 
course, was the performance of Peter Pan. The children put 
on two super shows and everyone was incredibly proud of 
not only the talent on display but the confidence the chil-
dren showed at an unfamiliar venue in front of big audi-
ences. The Year 5s will remember their performances forev-
er and they were supported brilliantly by the Year 3 and 4 
children. Well done everyone.  
 
Another well done must go to our Key Stage 1 children. 
Firstly, the Year 1s performed brilliantly in the national 
phonic screening with 86% of children meeting the re-
quired standard. This is likely to see us performing above 
the national average once results are published. In Year 2, 
the children completed their SATs assessments with an im-
pressive 100% meeting the required standard in reading 
and Maths. In writing, 70% met the expected standard. 
Again, we expect these results to be above the national 
average in reading, writing and maths once figures are of-
ficially published. Well done to the children and staff in-
volved. It caps off a highly successful year for Broadway 
First School following our Ofsted inspection in March.  
 
With one week to go, there's still plenty to look forward to 
with the tower walk, water fun day plus the main games 
and leavers' service for our Year 5s.  

wŜǎǇŜŎǘ !ǿŀǊŘǎ 

 Tree Frogs   Hayden 

 Koalas  Alfie 

 Pandas Thea 

 Tigers George 

  

Attendance this week 

Tree Frogs 99% 

Koalas 92.3% 

Pandas 92.5% 

Tigers  99% 

Letters sent home this week: 

¶ Main Games at FladburyñYear 5 

¶ Jewellery in school letter 

¶ Social Media letterñYear 5 

¶ Annual School Reportsñall 

¶ The Dogs Trust free workshops flyer 

House Points 

Lygon 1384 Russell 1404 

Morris 1387  Eadburgha 1406 
Donõt forget next Friday 21st July is the final 
day of term and school finishes at 1.00 pm.   

Please see notices for details. 



Tigers and Pandas  

In Panda and Tiger Classes this week, we have been busy 
practising the school show; I think you'll agree that the chil-
dren performed two fantastic shows and did so well learning 
lines, songs and dances. They have all enjoyed a little treat 
today after a VERY busy week!  

Koalas 

This week in Koalas, we made our own little books, 
(Zines) and filled them with everything that we have 
learned about space. The children did a great job and 
have remembered so many facts! We practised our posi-
tional language by doing a blindfolded activity where 
children had to guide each other by using phrases like 
'turn left', 'walk forwards' and 'do a half turn'. It was 
great for Maths but also PE and teamwork too! On 
Thursday, we really enjoyed walking down to The Lif-
ford Hall to watch Class 3 and 4 in their Peter Pan 
show. It was great!  

Tree Frogs 

This week Class 1 has enjoyed lots of exciting and fun activities! We 
have been learning about how to be safe in the sun; we need to ap-
ply sunscreen, drink water, stay in the shade and wear the right 
clothes, especially a hat! We also made giant sunglasses to wear. 
Reception children have continued to secure their number fluency and 
composition and we enjoyed a shared reading morning with Class 2. 
We also enjoyed cooking and eating potato pancakes made from po-
tatoes grown by the children! The highlight of the week was walking 
to The Lifford hall and watching the amazing performance by Key 
Stage 2. Such fun!! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Lunch Orders for New Academic Year  

Class Catering have contacted us to say that all parents will be able to order lunches for the next half 
term from 4pm on Friday 25th August. This enables them sufficient time to set up their whole systems 
for the new academic year. 

A reminder will be sent out during the holidays to ensure your child has lunch in their first week back. 
We would like to remind you that all children in Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 receive free school lunches 
and the daily cost is rising to £2.50 per day for Preschool, Year 3, Year 4 & Year 5 children in Septem-
ber. 

 

 

 

End of Term Arrangements 

Monday 17th July  All Year 5 to Main Games at Fladbury.  Children need to come to school in their full   
    PE kit, with a named, packed lunch FROM HOME and enough drinks for the day.  

Tuesday 18th July  Year 5 BBQ & Rounders 4.30 pm ð 6.00 pm. 

Wednesday 19th July All Years from Reception through to Year 5 are going on the annual Broadway    
    Tower Walk.  All children need to come to school dressed in comfortable bottoms,    
    (not jeans), their school PE top and sensible trainers or walking shoes.  Class Catering   
    will be providing sandwich only options on this day and they will be delivered to the   
    Tower for lunchtime.   

Thursday 20th July  Our annual beach day with water fun is taking place!!  All children need to     
    wear clothes that you donõt mind getting wet and bring in a change of clothes and a   
    beach towel from home in a named bag.  Lunches as normal.   

Friday 21st July   Leavers assembly at 10.30 am on the playground.  Everyone is welcome to attend    
    this but if the weather is poor and we have to move this to the school hall, only Year   
    5 parents will be given priority.  All parents are invited to come in for midday    
    to have a picnic on the field with their child/ren.  At 1.00 pm, children will go inside   
    to collect their belongings, including everything off their pegs and are then free to    
    leave.  

Please note there is NO WAC after school on the 21st.   Breakfast club is open as normal. 

 

With all of the above, please bear in mind what the weather is doing and send sunhats, sun cream or rain coats accordingly.  
The British summer is very changeable!!   

Laugh ônõ Learn Pre-school  

This week in preschool we have pulled up our potatoes and turned 
them into potato pancakes, painted on an outdoor wall following 
on from how much we enjoyed creating the mural last week with 
Artbase. In Phonics we have worked on our listening and attention 
skills by playing memory games and have shared the story of 
ôWhat the Ladybird Heardõ by Julia Donaldson.  Great work Pre-
school.  


